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             PHILIPPINES
Human Rights Council

31st Session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review

SENEGAL
5 November 2018
Mister President, the Philippines warmly welcomes the delegation of Senegal and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. 

The Philippines commends Senegal for its continued commitment to combat trafficking in persons, and is pleased to note the approval in 2016 of an electronic data collection system on judicial action in relation to trafficking. 

The Philippines lauds Senegal’s determination to combat violence against women and children, and acknowledges programs to address gender-based violence in schools. We welcome the development of Standard Operating Procedures and Regional Action Plans to ensure concerted response at the community level in all 14 regions in Senegal, as well as its launching of the first National Action Plan for the Eradication of Gender-Based Violence covering 2017 to 2021.

The Philippines submits the following recommendations (for SENEGAL):

1) continue its efforts in addressing gender-based violence and in developing measures that are responsive to trends in trafficking in persons; 
2) step up its efforts in poverty alleviation including empowerment of grassroots communities and increase of rural infrastructure investments to enable improved livelihood and better access to employment opportunities.  
In closing, Mister President, we acknowledge the great importance that Senegal continues to attach to the UPR process. END.
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